## School Notes.

The intermediate and the primary rooms enjoyed their spring vacation last week. The pupils resumed their studies on Monday morning.

The last of the series of school meetings will be held at Binford, Friday of this week. Teachers of this district will visit all the classes during the day, and at 4 o'clock the meeting will be held in the high school room. School officers, parents and teachers are urged to attend these meetings for the discussion of school problems.

A school entertainment will be given in the opera house next Wednesday evening, April 10th. The proceeds will be donated to the Junior Red Cross. Your attendance will help the good cause.